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COUNTY OF ALLEGAN 
MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES (MNRTF) TRUST FUND GRANT 

APPLICATION/GUN LAKE 
 

The Board of Commissioners of the County of Allegan will hold a public hearing on March 10, 2022, 
at 1:00PM at the County Services Building, 3283—122nd Avenue, Allegan, Michigan for the purpose of 
affording citizens an opportunity to submit comments on the proposed MNRTF Grant Application for the 
County Gun Lake Park. The public may participate in the meeting/public hearing by calling 1-929-205-
6099, Meeting ID: 863 0066 7161, and Meeting Password 31022.  For other options connecting to the 
meeting, please visit the Full Calendar meeting date on the website at www.allegancounty.org or contact 
the County Administrator’s Office at 269-673-0239.   
 
The County proposes to use $300,000.00 of MNRTF funds to complete the improvements identified in 
the Gun Lake Master Plan. 
 
A copy of the proposed MNRTF application and draft Master Plan for the County’s Gun Lake Park is 
available for public inspection at www.allegancounty.org under Connect – News Media Room or at the 
Office of the County Administrator (address below), weekdays, between 8:00AM and 5:00PM.  
Comments may be submitted in writing through March 9, 2022, to the address below or made in person at 
the public hearing. 
 
The County will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities 
at the public hearing upon one (1) week notice. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services should 
contact the following in writing or by telephone:  
 

Robert J. Sarro, 
County Administrator, 
3283 – 122nd Avenue, 

Allegan, Michigan, 49010 
administration@allegancounty.org 
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